Richard Kenney

1713 Parkshire Ln.

Louisville, Ky

SBDM Team

Louisville, Ky

Dear Site Based Decision Making Team,

I am a freshman at Eastern and have of course freshman biology. I have a problem with one of the subjects taught in this class, evolution. It should not be taught in freshman biology. Many religions don’t believe in evolution and many students are still learning about there religion. If what you teach abut evolution doesn’t agree with they’re religion.  It might confuse the students because what is taught in school is supposed believed to be right. Teachers have a very strong influence on students. This is very confusing when students are taught one way in school but then go to church and are told another. I think that evolution shouldn’t be taught in freshman biology but in a different class all together.



Sincerely



Richard Kenney

